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Clerk to the Council: Rebecca Wyat!. |G
Tel: 0843 2894416 Website: www.lazanbypanshoouncll org Email: LazanbyPC@agooglemall com

17th July 2017

Dear Sirs,

We are writing to make you aware of the consultation process which is taking
place with regard to the Pre-submission draft of the Lazonby Neighbourhood
Plan, under Regulation 14 in Part 5 of Statutory Instrument 2012 No.637, Town
and Country Planning, England, The Neighbourhood Planning (General)
Regulations 2012.

The Plan and the Design Guide may be viewed on the Lazonby Parish Council
website at www.|lazonbyparishcouncil.org or paper copies may be examined in
Lazonby at the Lakes and Dales Co-op, the Parish Church and the Village Hall, in
Penrith at the Mansion House, the Town Hall and the Library, and at Stonebarn
House at Low Plains Court, or by contacting the Clerk of the Parish Council on
0843 2894416,

There will also be drop-in/question and answer events on Wednesday 26™ July
from 7pm to 9pm and Saturday 12" August from 10am to 12 noon in Lazonby
Village Hall where hard copies of the Lazonby Neighbourhood Plan will also be
available. Responses and comments upon the Plan and the Design Guide can be
made by letter, e-mail, or in person at one of the drop-in events. Letters should be
sent to Lazonby Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group, c/o The Clerk to Lazonby
Parish Council I, = d -

mails to lazonbyneighbourhoodplan@googlemail.com.

The formal consultation process runs until Sunday 27th August 2017. Please
ensure that your comments and responses have been delivered by the closing
date.

Yours sincerely,

Clerk to Lazonby Parish Council
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